DeKalb County Engineer’s Office
111 Grand Ave. S.W., Suite 115
Fort Payne, AL 35967
Phone: (256) 845-8584  Fax: (256) 845-8504

REBUILD

Benjamin P. Luther, P.E.
County Engineer

County Rebuild Alabama Certificate of Compliance

December 6, 2022

To:  Chair of the Joint Transportation Committee
Senate Pro Tempore
Speaker of the House

RE:  County Rebuild Alabama Certificate of Compliance
FY2022
DeKalb County

This “Certificate of Compliance™ is being submitted as required by the Rebuild Alabama Act to
verify a minimum of 50% of the County Rebuild Alabama Funds (CRAFs) for the fiscal year

2022 were expended utilizing a contract(s). The County’s actual expenditures under contract
were 100%.

Should you need any other information related to this matter, please feel free to contact this
office.

Thank you.
Sincerely,

@mé/zﬁ%\

Benjamin P. Luther, P.E.
DeKalb County Engineer



